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Investigators	need	public’s	help	identifying	an	identity	theft	suspect	
		
Seminole	Co.	–	(May	26,	2017)	–	Seminole	County	Sheriff’s	investigators	are	asking	the	public	for	help	identifying	an	identity	theft	
suspect.		The	investigation	began	on	May	11	when	deputies	responded	to	the	Deer	Run	County	Club	in	unincorporated	Casselberry.		
Upon	arrival,	they	spoke	to	the	victim	who	indicated	that	on	May	10	she	was	at	the	club	and	believes	she	accidentally	dropped	her	
debit	card	after	making	a	purchase	at	the	snack	bar.	As	soon	as	she	realized	the	card	was	missing,	she	checked	her	account	and	
noticed	several	fraudulent	charges.			
	 	
Investigators	reviewed	video	of	the	suspect	purchasing	golf	related	items	at	a	nearby	store.	He	is	described	as	an	older	white	male,	
wearing	a	white	golf	shirt,	khaki	shorts,	flip	flop	shoes,	and	a	white	visor.		Photos	of	the	suspect	are	included	in	this	release.		
	
Anyone	with	information	on	this	crime	or	the	identity	of	the	suspects	is	asked	to	call	the	Seminole	County	Sheriff's	Office	at	407-665-
6650	or	Crimeline	at	(800)	423-TIPS	(8477).	Calls	made	to	Crimeline	remain	anonymous,	and	tips	that	lead	to	the	felony	arrest	of	
suspects	and/or	the	recovery	of	stolen	property	and	drugs	are	eligible	for	cash	rewards	of	up	to	$1,000	dollars.	
			
For	more	information	contact:	
Manager	Kim	Cannaday	(kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)	665-6978	-	desk	
(407)	402-3319	–	cell	
	or		
Director	Twis	Lizasuain	(tlizasuain@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)	665-6748-desk	
(407)	840-2166-cell	
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